
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, November 26th, 2020 

Dear Master Lian Tzi, 

 

I am writing on behalf of Mount Pleasant Neighbourhood House to thank you for your kind generosity 

and support with our food program. Receiving your donation meant so much to the families and 

individuals in our community that we are serving, especially in light of the troubling times that we all 

find ourselves in. 

 

Thanks to your kind donation, we have been able to support our urgent eats program. We have used the 

produce you have generously supplied us to create healthy and nutritious meals, including a lentil stew, 

hearty sausage and potato casserole, and more, for our participants. We are putting out upwards of 

1000 meals per week, and this is in part possible because of your generosity. In addition, all of the 

wonderful snacks you have provided us have complemented the meal packages we send out, helping us 

reach at least 150 families on a weekly basis. 

 

We very much appreciate your kindness and support, and thank you for making a difference in the 

Mount Pleasant community through our organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alyssa Muzyk 

Food and Volunteer Programmer, MPNH 


